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                                               TEXAS CHAPTER     

 
PRESIDENT- Rich Clayton,    McKinney, TX        
VICE PRESIDENT-  Bill Boruff,    Dallas, TX 
SECRETARY-Suzanne McCall,   Dallas, TX 
TREASURER- Janet  Tonnesen,    Richardson, TX 
REPORTER-  Ken Long,    Dallas, TX 
BOARD REPS- Suzanne & John McCall,  Dallas, TX 
  
           The Texas Chapter has 48 paid memberships,  representing 76 persons.   
    
           Treasurer report is as follows: 
 
                        Jan. 1, 2009                                                     Dec. 31, 2009 
Savings 
Act Bal            $1628.33                                                         $1629.93 
Checking 
Act Bal            $606.78                                                           $563.72 
                         ______                                                         _______ 
Total                $2235.11                                                         $2193. 65 
  
            The chapter had  4 scheduled meetings in the year 2009.  In March, the chapter 
shared a joint weekend meeting with the Sunbelt Chapter of MBSI in Houston.   This 
meeting included 3 home tours:    Dr Ray and Nancy Dickey,  Darwin and Judy Kleintob, 
and Allen Bies and Steve Boehek’s Victorian manson .  A memorable treasure of this 
meeting was an inspiring and educational talk by the late Marty Roenigk.   What a 
memorable experience that was.   He is sorely missed by all of us.   
            Our September Meeting,  a piano/organ concert, “The McKinney Blues”,  was 
unfortunately cancelled  due to the illness of one of the performers.    The program has 
been rescheduled for August this year.   
            In October,  we hosted a joint  weekend meeting  in Dallas with the Sunbelt  
Chapter of MBSI.   Rick and Alla  Wilkins hosted members at the Olden Year Musical 
Museum in Dunkanville  with a tour and an informative lecture.  Michael & Maureen 
Barisonek opened their home to members.    The next day,  Bill & Sharron Boruff hosted a 
breakfast visit and Richard and Janet Tonnesen hosted a luncheon vist at their 
homes.            
            Our Christmas Dinner Meeting was held at the home of our President,  Rich 
Clayton.  This is always a special meeting with a catered meal and a Christmas Chinese 
gift exchange that always brings a lot of laughter.   Rich gave a report from the annual 
convention is Cinncinati. 
            This year has a full schedule of meetings planned,  thanks to Bill Boruff.   The 
chapter is healthy and led by a great team of  automatic musical instrument aficionados.  
  
            Viva la Amica!  
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Submitted by Suzanne and John McCall, Board Reps 


